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Friday, 02 October 2020 

 

RE: School Closure on Friday 9th October 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

We hope that your child feels settled back into life at Heron Hall since the summer and they are now 

more accustomed with the procedures and health and safety protocols in place on the academy site 

to ensure they learn in a safe environment.  

In order to ensure that staff are fully up to date on the procedures regarding electronic learning, 

google classroom and teaching remotely we are rescheduling a training day for Friday 9th October. 

Implementation of the effective electronic and distance learning will ensure that we are meeting the 

learning needs of students even when they are not on site. This is important in the current situation 

with students who may need to self-isolate for a period of time but it will also be important in the 

future to help with revision, catch up and booster sessions.  

Closing the school down for this day will also allow us to ensure that the school has another 

thorough deep clean to supplement the extensive cleaning routines that have been put in place 

during the reopening protocols.   

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause but we hope that you understand the 

importance of the training and the need to ensure that staff are prepared for the future. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr. A. Barzey 
Head Teacher 
Heron Hall Academy 
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